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From: Dilys Schoorman
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 4:08 PM
To: Barbara Ridener; Robert Shockley; Paul Peluso; Michael Brady; Deena Wener; Michael Whitehurst
Cc: Yashwant Bhagwanji; Nancy Brown
Subject: New course in Early Childhood Education
 
Hi colleagues:
I am attaching the syllabus for a new elective course in Early Childhood Education being proposed by our department.  Please send me your responses on any conflicts. 
Thanks,
Dilys

From: Paul Peluso <ppeluso@fau.edu>
Date: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 at 3:48 PM
To: Dilys Schoorman <dschoorm@fau.edu>
Cc: Barbara Ridener <BRIDENER@fau.edu>, Robert Shockley <SHOCKLEY@fau.edu>, Michael Brady <mbrady@fau.edu>, Deena Wener <wener@fau.edu>, Michael Whitehurst <whitehur@fau.edu>, Yashwant Bhagwanji <ybhagwan@fau.edu>, Nancy Brown <nbrown29@fau.edu>
Subject: Re: New course in Early Childhood Education

No conflicts with Counselor Ed. 

Sent from my iPhone

From: Michael Whitehurst <whitehur@fau.edu>
Date: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 at 3:54 PM
To: Dilys Schoorman <dschoorm@fau.edu>
Subject: Re: New course in Early Childhood Education

Dilys,
No conflict with ESHP.
Mike

Michael Whitehurst, EdD, FACSM
Professor and Chair, Dept. Exercise Science & Health Promotion
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Fieldhouse 11A, Rm. 124
Boca Raton, Florida 33431
561.297.2317
561.302.2674 (cell)


From: Michael Brady <mbrady@fau.edu>
Date: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 at 4:07 PM
To: Dilys Schoorman <dschoorm@fau.edu>
Subject: RE: New course in Early Childhood Education

I do not see any conflict or overlap with the courses or programs in the ESE Department. Good luck!
 
Michael P. Brady, PhD
Professor & Chair
Department of Exceptional Student Education
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL 33431
(561) 297-3281
mbrady@fau.edu
 
From: Robert Shockley <SHOCKLEY@fau.edu>
Date: Wednesday, November 1, 2017 at 9:42 AM
To: Paul Peluso <ppeluso@fau.edu>, Dilys Schoorman <dschoorm@fau.edu>
Cc: Barbara Ridener <BRIDENER@fau.edu>, Michael Brady <mbrady@fau.edu>, Deena Wener <wener@fau.edu>, Michael Whitehurst <whitehur@fau.edu>, Yashwant Bhagwanji <ybhagwan@fau.edu>, Nancy Brown <nbrown29@fau.edu>
Subject: RE: New course in Early Childhood Education

No conflicts with EDLRM.  RS
 
From: Barbara Ridener <BRIDENER@fau.edu>
Date: Wednesday, November 1, 2017 at 1:54 PM
To: Dilys Schoorman <dschoorm@fau.edu>
Subject: RE: New course in Early Childhood Education

No conflict for the department of Teaching and Learning.
 
Barbara
 
